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TEAGUES BRIDGE PRIMARY 
THE BEATING HEART OF THE COMMUNITY 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

YEAR 6 SATS 

I would like to say a huge congratulations to year 6 who have sat their SATS this week. They 
have completed three maths papers, reading comprehension and grammar, punctuation and 
spelling. These tests are under timed conditions and test conditions. The year 6 children have 
been absolutely amazing. Their behaviour and conduct throughout the week has been exemplar. I 
am so very proud of them all. They applied themselves with a positive mindset and were focused 
and determined. I would also like to thank the year 5 children in base 8, they moved out of 
their classroom for the tests and have been working in the hall during the morning sessions. 
Thank-you to everyone involved that made this week go smoothly and stress free. My biggest 
thanks to the children for giving it their best shot. They all deserve to do well. 

 

BIKES 
Recycled bikes will be collected from school Monday May 19th. If you have any 
bikes you no longer want please bring them along to reception before 9.30am 
on the Monday. All donations will be collected and made road safe and then 
passed onto children who are in need of a bike. Many thanks to those parents 
who have confirmed they will be donating some bikes.  

DATES: 

Dates for week commencing 19th May 2025 

• 19th May ~ sponsored walk ~ Please return forms on Monday to be signed 

• 20th May ~ 5-a-day ~ Base 3 and 4 

• 20th and 21st May ~ Mask making workshops 

• 20th May ~ Base 1 and 2 ~ Exotic zoo visit to school 

• 21st May ~ Year 5 ~ Loudmouth production 

• 21st May ~ Golf festival ~ Base 6 

• 22nd May ~ Animal man visit to school ~ Base 5 and 6 

• 22nd May ~ Base 4 open afternoon for parents ~ 2.30-3.00pm 

• 23rd May ~ Base 3 open afternoon for parents ~ 2.30-3.00pm 

• 23rd May ~ Break up for May half term 

• 2nd June ~ PD day ~ No school 

• 3rd June ~ Children return to school 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

In base 1 we are enjoying our topic 
called ‘All Creatures Great and 
Small’. We enjoyed our open 

afternoon with our parents and we 
created some of our own pigs. We 

absolutely loved our balance bike days 
learning  how to use the balance 

bikes and how to  stay safe.   

In Read Write Inc this week we have 
been learning our new sounds.  

In maths we have been learning about repeating pat-
terns and numbers beyond 10, matching numeral to 

quantity using numicon.  

In Literacy we have been finishing off our learning abut the story ‘The Three Little Pigs.' We have 
been writing sentences using substitution grids and we have created our own talk plan story maps.  



 

 

 

 

 

This week in Starfish.. 
We have been reading the Three Little Pigs. We have been using our 
writing skills to retell and rewrite the story. We are focusing on the 
correct punctuation; capital letter, full stops, finger spaces, and using 
conjunctions to make our sentences more interesting.   

In computing with Mr Smith, 
we were exploring how to use 
technology for research. We 
can use an iPad as a micro-
scope to explore smaller crea-
tures. Mr Smith used the green 
screen to put us with creatures.  

In Science, we have been learning about different groups of animals 
and the names of these groups of animals. We have learnt about 
reptiles, fish, mammals, amphibians and birds. We have explored 
what makes the animals fit into these groups.   

In Maths we have been learning 
how to add two numbers togeth-
er. We have been working with 
larger numbers and exploring the 
fastest way to add numbers. We 
have been adding the tens and 
ones separately to find the total.  



 

 

 

 

 

This week in Seahorses... 

VE Day 

Last week the children celebrated VE day, learning facts about why we still celebrate Victory in 

Europe 80 years on. We discussed why we were asked to wear red, white and blue as we created 

little Union Jack flags, then we met the Spitfire and created replicas of the famous plane! 

Maths: 
This week in maths, we have completed our measurement unit in maths for 
mass, volume and capacity! The children have learnt to measure, compare 
and order with different units of measurements and found that water is 

the most reliable to measure volume and capacity. 

ICT with Mr Smith 
 

This week we had Mr. Smith join us for ICT 
where we researched Victorian houses. This 
led us to exploring whether .com or .co.uk 
meant the house was an English Victorian 

house, or an American Victorian house. We 
then used this to locate Victorian houses 

close to our local area, before creating our 
own houses on Paintz to include a chimney, 



 

 

 

  

       Music 

This week in Music, children recapped previous learning of pulse, and worked on staying in 

time to the pulse. Children were then introduced to the musical instrument the glockenspiel. 

Children first learnt where the notes G and E were and learnt a simple accompaniment to 

the song. After that, children learnt a harder tune consisting of, B, G, A and E, which 

they thoroughly enjoyed the challenge of. They found it helpful to sing along the notes as 

they played to remind them of the sequence of the notes. Children took it in turns to play 

along to the song whilst their classmates sang the notes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science 

As part of our science lesson children went outside onto the play-

ground and ran a lap of the top and bottom playgrounds. Children 

were observing the effects that exercise has on their bodies. They 

noticed that their heartbeat became faster, their breathing became 

faster and their skin wetter (perspiration) after exercising. Everyone 

had a good drink of water after and understood the important of 

staying hydrated. Children understood that it is important to exer-

cise regularly to help our muscles and bones grow healthily. 

Maths 

Children explored odd and even numbers. They learnt that all multiples of 2 are even and 

end in the digits 0, 2, 4, 6 or 8. Children were able to use concrete resources to see how 

even numbers have an equal 

number of twos, but odds always 

have an extra one.  

 



 

 

 

 

Homework of the week award 
We have introduced a new award for Friday’s award assembly. 

This is in recognition of the fabulous homework most of our children produce. It is 
also to show the importance of doing homework. 

We need to ensure that children are equipped to be able to complete homework, as a 
school we are looking at our homework offer and adapting it to meet the needs of 
the children.  

The most important homework your child can complete is reading, this opens the 
doors to all other learning in school and in life. 

Each Base has nominated two children for this week’s homework of the week award 
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Turtles          Hope                          Antoni                                              

Starfish Greyson Noah 

Seahorses George Emilia 

Dolphins Ibrahim Michelle 

Seals Gabriella Elizabeth 

Swordfish Jaskran Essa 

Belugas Harrison  Lilly 

Octopi Natalia Iris 

Sharks Thomas  



 

 

 

 

Star Player of the week award 
 

On Monday, Thursday and Friday, all children have PE. This is de-
livered by the Crossbar coach. The coaches have recently introduced 
star player of the week from each base. This is because of the ef-
fort they make and the sportsmanship they show. Please see the chil-
dren chosen for ‘Star Player of the week’ award this week. 
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Turtles Reggie 

Starfish Ashton 

Seahorses Brendan 

Dolphins Michelle 

Seals Harriet 

Swordfish Layton 

Belugas Lilly 

Octopi  Koen 

Sharks Bella-Rose 
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Friday Awards 

Our Awards Assembly takes place on a Friday Children were awarded with their certificates in 
class. Please see below a list of the children who have received awards this week. 

 

Best class attendance this week: 

KS1 ~ Seahorses~ 98% ~  FANTASTIC  

KS2 ~ Sharks ~ 98% ~ SUPER 

 

Base Star of 
the week 

Worker of 
the week 

Whale Rules 
Champion 

Respectful 
Rangers 

Handwriting 
Heroes 

Punctual 
Panda 

Best at-
tendance 

1 Obie Sadan 

Nicholas 

Arya 

Remy  

Daria 

Leon 

George Yuvraj Miran 

2 Arlo Bella 

Ashton 

Ellie 

Maria  

Molly 

Logan 

Tommy Lottie Lilly 

3 Ashton Ava 

Bridget 

Jaipreet 

Alfie 

Holly 

Eric 

Anna Clark Amrita 

4 Dominic Ellie 

Tymo 

Heidi 

Harnoor 

Chloe 

Arnesh 

Sohaib Maya George 

5 Alan Nicholas 

Luna 

Jenaya 

Lillian 

Ebony 

Leon 

Nicholas Alaya Matilda 

6 Ishaan Charmaine 

Indi 

Harry 

Dara 

Theo 

Maya 

Indi Riley Arjan 

7 Sakina Lilly 

Blake 

Pradeep 

Emma 

Freya 

Leo 

Halimat Harry  James  

8 Layla Kendal 

Jake  

Darwin 

Clim 

Audrey 

Lilly 

Clim Dylanjot Koen 

9 Parmeet Jayden 

Britney 

James 

Oceane 

Jacob 

Callum  

Amara Ajai Sufyan 
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